Feb. 6, 2006
Ms. Carole J. Washburn-Executive Secretary

Via email
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
records@wutc.wa.gov
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW

PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  


Dear Ms. Washburn:

Following are comments relative to Doc. #TC-020497
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

John J. Solin

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC

d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle

PO Box 2895

Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone

360-914-1024 Cell

360-323-8894 Fax

john@seatacshuttle.com

